
Letter of Objection

As a resident of Lantana ave, we are very very concerned about the proposed development as 
mentioned at no. 45.

We have lost lots of amenity recently with the many new home built in the War Vets, parking 
affected as we have gone from lots of parking with no driveways, to several driveways taking 
up spaces.
The DA at 45 would allow for too much excavation, too many homes, too much bulk, poor 
amenity for many neighbours, not just those immediately next to it.
The traffic in Lantana used to be fairly limited as it is a ‘dead end’, but with the extra homes in 
War Vets it is much busier already.

This proposal will add to this, and with elderly folk walking and crossing, there is increased 
danger to them.

Surely with the two big developments behind in Rose Ave, enough is enough.

Sincerely, Jill Collier
Cary Polis
17 Lantana ave , wheeler Heights.

Sent from my iPad
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Subject: DA 2020/1743- 45 lantana ave,Wheeler Heights, NSW 2097


